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Ref. No.: Date 14 July 2021

To

Dr Chandan Bandyopadhyay,
Associate Professor
Department of Economics,
Asansol Girls® College

Letter of Appreciation

I would like to express my gratitude toDrChandanBandyopadhyay, Associate Professor,
Department of Economics, Asansol Girls’ Collegefor delivering an insightful and enlightening web
lecture titled “Contemporizing Socio-economic Challenges of Marginal Population in India” in a
One Day State Level Webinar on “Marginalization and Exclusion: From the Perspective of Indian
Demography” organized jointly by the Departments of Geography and Economics, Raniganj Girls’
College in collaboration with IQAC, Raniganj Girls’ College on 11" July, 2021, Sunday at 11.00 am
(IST) to celebrate “World Population Day”.

Thank you
Yours sincerely,
. e
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Dr Chhabi De

Principal
Raniganj Girls’ College
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To,

Dr. Pritha Goswami,

Associate Professor, Department of Economics,
Raniganj Girls’ College,

Raniganj, Paschim Bardhaman

Sub: Letter of Appreciation
Respected Madam,

It is a great pleasure to convey our thanks to Dr. Pritha Goswami, Associate
Professor, Department of Economics, Raniganj Girls’ College, Raniganj, Paschim
Bardhaman for acting as a Resource Person and delivering a lecture on “Women
Empowerment” on a Webinar on “Women Empowerment”, organized by the
department of Economics, Asansol Girls’ College, Asansol on 30/06/2023 at 7 pm.
Our students are immensely benefitted in attending the Webinar and in listening to
your lecture, We are looking forward for your cooperation in future also.

Thanking you,
With regards
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VICE PRINCIPAL

Vice Principal
Asansol Girls' College




